
Monday, September 11         6:30pm

JOIN US FOR OUR FIRST

PTO

MEETING

EEVVEERRYYOONNEE  IISS  WWEELLCCOOMMEE

THIS IS A PIZZA PARTYTHIS IS A PIZZA PARTY  
SO PLEASE RSVP BELOW BY SEPTEMBER 8!SO PLEASE RSVP BELOW BY SEPTEMBER 8!  

We hope to see you there!

CAMBRIDGE PARK Elementary School
1 Crest Way Aberdeen, NJ

Come learn about the benefits of joining and how you can make a
difference whether you're a working parent, a stay-at-home parent, a
grandparent, or a guardian. Your voice and presence are integral to

our PTO's success. 

SCAN QR CODE TO RSVP

Please Adults only. Email us with any questions
PTOCambridgePark@gmail.com.


